RUSTENBURG

LOCAL MUNICIPALITY

OFFICE OF THE MUNICIPAL MANAGER

P O Box 16, Rustenburg, 0300, North West Province, South Africa
Tel: (014) 590 3551 Email__ munman@rustenburg.gov.za

REF: 6/1/1/6 29 NOVEMBER 2022

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF TENDER ADVERT

Notice is hereby given to all prospective service providers/bidders/tenderers that the following
tender has been cancelled:

RLM/BTO/35/2022/23 - APPOINTMENT OF A SERVICE PROVIDER FOR AN mSCOA
COMPLIANT FINANCIAL SYSTEM TO RUSTENBURG LOCAL MUNICIPALITY FOR A
PERIOD OF 5 YEARS (60 MONTHS)

The above tenders were issued on 19 September 2022. RLM has determined that after the
advertisement of the tender and further internal deliberations, it would be in its best interest to
WITHDRAW the above bid.

In this case, Rustenburg Local Municipality is kindly informing you that due to technicalities in
the bid document noticed, therefore the request for the bid has been cancelled.

Rustenburg Local Municipality wishes to thank you for your interest shown. We would like to
apologize for any inconvenience caused by the cancellation of this tender. We hope this will not
deter you from tendering in future.

For further information, contact the Supply Chain Management Unit at (014) 590 2123/3148.

Yours sincerely

TN o
Acting Municipal Manager
Mr FT Mabokela




